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Donald Colarusso
From: Pete Keating <PKeating@Chanute.org>Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 11:03 AMTo: Don@allhandsfire.comSubject: Letter of Appreciation 

 
City of Chanute Fire Department - Chanute, Kansas 
April 5, 2016 
 
 
After much research and consultation with other departments in our area we chose All Hands Fire to purchase 
our Escape Systems.  Along with this purchase, hands on training was provided in such a manner that all 
members of our department were competent and qualified in the use of the systems.  
 
 
 
As a small 15 man department we were able to spend one day with Donald Colarusso and two qualified 
members of the Wichita Fire Department to receive our training.   This training was provided in an extremely 
professional and safety conscience manner.    Mr. Colarusso truly cares about each individual and their ability to 
perform each aspect adequately prior to his departure.    
 
 
 
We would highly recommend All Hands Fire to other departments; professionalism and quality at its finest.   
 
 
 
Lt. Pete Keating 
Chanute Fire Dept. 


